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An ageless hermit runs a secret way station for alien visitors in the Wisconsin woods in this Hugo
Award–winning science fiction classic

Enoch Wallace is not like other humans. Living a secluded life in the backwoods of Wisconsin, he carries a
nineteenth-century rifle and never seems to age—a fact that has recently caught the attention of prying
government eyes. The truth is, Enoch is the last surviving veteran of the American Civil War and, for close
to a century, he has operated a secret way station for aliens passing through on journeys to other stars. But
the gifts of knowledge and immortality that his intergalactic guests have bestowed upon him are proving to
be a nightmarish burden, for they have opened Enoch’s eyes to humanity’s impending destruction. Still, one
final hope remains for the human race . . . though the cure could ultimately prove more terrible than the
disease.
 
Winner of the Hugo Award for Best Novel, Way Station is a magnificent example of the fine art of science
fiction as practiced by a revered Grand Master. A cautionary tale that is at once ingenious, evocative, and
compassionately human, it brilliantly supports the contention of the late, great Robert A. Heinlein that “to
read science-fiction is to read Simak.”
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From reader reviews:

Jonathan Garcia:

Why don't make it to be your habit? Right now, try to prepare your time to do the important act, like looking
for your favorite reserve and reading a e-book. Beside you can solve your problem; you can add your
knowledge by the e-book entitled Way Station. Try to make book Way Station as your friend. It means that it
can to get your friend when you sense alone and beside that course make you smarter than before. Yeah, it is
very fortuned in your case. The book makes you far more confidence because you can know everything by
the book. So , we need to make new experience in addition to knowledge with this book.

James Thrasher:

Now a day those who Living in the era where everything reachable by connect with the internet and the
resources in it can be true or not require people to be aware of each info they get. How many people to be
smart in getting any information nowadays? Of course the reply is reading a book. Studying a book can help
persons out of this uncertainty Information particularly this Way Station book as this book offers you rich
info and knowledge. Of course the details in this book hundred percent guarantees there is no doubt in it
everbody knows.

Michael Clark:

Do you have something that that suits you such as book? The guide lovers usually prefer to decide on book
like comic, short story and the biggest an example may be novel. Now, why not hoping Way Station that
give your entertainment preference will be satisfied through reading this book. Reading habit all over the
world can be said as the way for people to know world far better then how they react when it comes to the
world. It can't be explained constantly that reading habit only for the geeky particular person but for all of
you who wants to always be success person. So , for every you who want to start reading through as your
good habit, it is possible to pick Way Station become your own starter.

Anthony Bankston:

Reading a reserve make you to get more knowledge from that. You can take knowledge and information
coming from a book. Book is composed or printed or created from each source that will filled update of
news. In this modern era like at this point, many ways to get information are available for you actually. From
media social such as newspaper, magazines, science guide, encyclopedia, reference book, new and comic.
You can add your knowledge by that book. Isn't it time to spend your spare time to spread out your book? Or
just seeking the Way Station when you essential it?
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